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June 4, 2024 

 
REGION MEMORANDUM 

CLMD-2024-172 
 

OCULAR INSPECTION OF BILLETING SCHOOLS FOR THE 2024 PALARONG 
PAMBANSA 

 

To: Schools Division Superintendents 
 

1. Relative to the conduct of the 2024 Palarong Pambansa on July 9 – 17, 2024 
at Cebu City, Region 7, this office will send a team to conduct ocular inspection of 

the billeting schools of Region 12 at Brgy. Tisa, Cebu City on June 11-14, 2024.  
 

2. The following personnel are the members of the ocular inspection team:  
 

No. Name Office 

1 Napoleon G. Comicho Koronadal City 

2 Ronald S. Radin GenSan City 

3 Eliezer B. Elman Kidapawan City 

4 Rona N. Tacot  Tacurong City 

5 Alex F. Floro South Cotabato 

6 Sadat S. Sinolinding Sultan Kudarat 

7 Lito S. Fernandez Cotabato 

8 Melodie Demabildo Sarangani 

9 Arjay Raborar Koronadal City 

 

3. The team is expected to accomplish the specific tasks assigned to each member 
before the arrival of the SRAA delegation on July 4, 2023. 

 
4. Expenses incurred by the participants shall be borne from local funds/MOOE 

subject to the usual accounting and auditing rules and regulations. 
 

5. Immediate dissemination of this memorandum is desired.             

 
 

 
 

 
                                                                  CARLITO D. ROCAFORT 

                          Director IV  
            
Encl:    None 
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